## Kelli Trapp

From:

Lisa Enourato

Sent:

Tuesday, June 6, 2023 12:54 PM

To:

Jade Riley

Cc:

Brian Christiansen; Kelli Trapp

Subject:

Signs on River Run Drive

Bob Sarchett stopped in today asking if we could place a sign at each entrance to River Run Drive that says something like "SLOW, children and dogs at play." I just spoke to Brian and he said this would go to Traffic Authority. Please place this on the agenda Kelli, unless Jade has other thoughts. Thanks!!

## LISA ENOURATO | CITY OF KETCHUM

Public Affairs & Administrative Services Manager P.O. Box 2315 | 191 Fifth St. W. | Ketchum, ID 83340 o: 208.726.7803 | f: 208.726.7812

lenourato@ketchumidaho.org | www.ketchumidaho.org